
Class of 2024 Valedictory  

 

Last Time Together ! 

This year’s Year 13 
celebrated the finish of 

their A level/BTEC 
Courses at the Doubletree 

Hilton on 3 July.  A lovely 
time was had by all with 
some group photos and 

staff and students setting 
the dance floor alight! 

We look forward to 
seeing them on Results 

Day. 



 

 



  

  

 
 



 

 
 



  

 
GOOD LUCK EVERYONE FOR RESULTS DAY AND FOR THE FUTURE 


